
 
 
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 

 
 
6th December 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3 Class Visits to the BBEC: Christmas Pantomime 
 
Year 3 will be visiting BBEC on the Thursday 8th December to watch a pantomime.  There is no 
charge for this visit. 
 
All classes will be leaving school straight after registration at 9.00 and will be walking up to BBEC.  
They should attend school in full school uniform.  The children will be back in school for 12.00 so 
lunch will be as normal in school.   
 
Can you please sign and return the permission slip below to enable your child to attend. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 3 Teachers 
 
 
................................................................................................................................................. 
 
 
Child’s Name ................................................................................ Class .............................. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to visit BBEC to watch a pantomime on Thursday 8th December. 
Your child does not need a packed lunch for this visit. 
 
 
 
 
Signed ..................................................................................... Date .................................... 
    (Parent/Carer) 
 


